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Sporting Clays Closed Tuesday, Nov. 12,
due to Cold

In order to prevent damage to the throwers due to the extreme cold, the Sporting Clays course
will be closed tomorrow, November 12.  The course will re-open Wednesday when temperatures
are above freezing.
 

BGSL Gift Certificates Now Available
The cold weather means the Holidays are coming, so Gift Certificates are now available for BGSL
Membership (new or renewal).  You can also purchase a gift certificate for Clay Target Shooting at
our Shotgun Range.

Call the office today at 859-858-4060 for more details. 
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